6 Grandstand pl East York, ON M4H 1E4 (123) 456-7890 aamouz@yahoo.com

June 08, 2024

65 Church St Toronto, ON M5C 2E9

Dear ST. JAMES' CATHEDRAL (Sponsors Committee),

I appreciate all of your support and help. Last year, during these days of the year, I was stressed and worried about being away from my mom, but now my mom has been with me for more than two months, and now I feel very lucky. I am very happy that I serve my mom these days, when she needs support. Your Committee did this important job for me, and I am very grateful. I appreciate your help today and always.

Best regards,

Abdull Rahman Amoz